
     
 

 
 
 

POLICE AND CRIME COMMISSIONER FOR DEVON AND CORNWALL AND THE 
CHIEF CONSTABLE FOR DEVON AND CORNWALL 

 
 AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS YEAR ENDED 31ST MARCH 2024 
 

Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2015  
Accounts and Audit (amendment) Regulations 2021  

 
NOTICE is given that Grant Thornton has concluded their audit of the statement of accounts for 
the Police and Crime Commissioner for Devon and Cornwall and for the Chief Constable for 
Devon and Cornwall for the year ended 31st March 2024. 
 
The statement of accounts is available on the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner’s 
website (Police and Crime Commissioner) and the Chief Constable’s website (Chief Constable). 
 
A wide range of information about the performance of the Force and the Office of the Police and 
Crime Commissioner is also available on the respective websites. 
 
Nicola Allen 
OPCC Treasurer 
Devon and Cornwall and the Isles of Scilly Police and Crime Commissioner 
E-mail: opcc@devonandcornwall.pnn.police.uk 
 
 
David Wilkin 
Director of Finance and Resources 
Devon and Cornwall Police 
E-mail: chief.constable@devonandcornwall.pnn.police.uk 
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